'Working together to achieve our best.'

If you would like to discuss this any further do not hesitate to contact us at school.



Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our World War II topic work this term, we have focussed last week on events surrounding 'The Holocaust'. As part of this, we would like to show the children the film, 'The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas'. The film is graded as '12' and so we are asking for permission to show the film to your child.

Having watched the film, we do not feel that there is any inappropriate content. The children have studied the history behind the story and so are aware that parts are set in a concentration camp. However, these scenes are dealt with in a very sensitive way which are not disturbing. If you would prefer your child not to watch the film, please return the reply slip by Monday 17th December.

| Yours Sincerely, | | | |
|---|----------------|--|--|
| Miss Causer and Miss Hamilton Year 6 Staff | | | |
| I do not wish for my child, | | , to watch The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas. | |
| Signed: | (Parent/Carer) | | |



Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

Yours sincerely,

